
Virtual Merit Badge Offerings
The Mayflower Council has secured merit badge councelors to
teach a few merit badges virtually.  Scouts can now sign up
for  the  following  virtual  merit  badge  offerings.   More
offerings will be coming soon.

Space is limited, please sign up as soon as possible.  Each
course is only $10.00.

Click on the merit badge you are interested in to sign up.

Animation – Interested in digital animation? Have you ever
made your own? Want to try for the first time? Join us for a
remote  and  virtual  Merit  Badge  Experience  to  earn  your
Animation Merit Badge! Dates:   April 21, April 28, May 5
(possible May 12).

Digital Technology – Interested in the cyber world? Do you
know the difference between a bit and a byte? Join us for a
remote and virtual Merit Badge Experience to earn your Digital
Technology Merit Badge! Dates:  April 28, May 5, May 12, & May
19.

Entrepreneurship – Do you have a new business idea? Do you
want to talk to someone who started their own business? Want
to learn how to make that idea a reality? Join us for a remote
and  virtual  Merit  Badge  Experience  to  earn  your
Entrepreneurship Merit Badge! Dates:  April 22, April 29 & May
6.

Genealogy – Do you know your Family tree? Do you know how to
trace your heritage and family ancestry? Join us for a remote
and virtual Merit Badge Experience to earn your Genealogy
Merit Badge! Dates: April 23, April 30 & May 7.

Indian Lore – Are you interested in Native American culture?
Do you know about American Indian names, tribes, games, art or
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songs? Join us for a remote and virtual Merit Badge Experience
to earn your Indian Lore Merit Badge! Dates: April 21 & 28.

Scholarship – Your school classroom might be your kitchen
table these days, but you still put in the work to prove
you’re a Scholar! Join us for a remote and virtual Merit Badge
Experience to earn your Scholarship Merit Badge! Dates: April
22 & 24.

After  you  sign  up,  the  councelor  will  email  you  with
information  how  to  log  in.
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